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As described in the Application for Water Efficiency Grant, East Larimer 
County (ELCO) Water District has hired a company to provide leak 
detection services in mobile home parks in the District and also leak 
detection on ELCO’s main water lines in 20% of the District.  This will 
assist the District in meeting its targeted water savings goal of 5% as 
stated in ELCO’s Water Conservation Plan.  
 
This 95% completion report document is in partial fulfillment of Colorado 
Water Conservation Board’s Water Efficiency Grant Program 
requirements.  A summary of the project status, obstacles and project 
modifications are described below. 
 
Project Status 
 
Leak detection on the mobile home parks water lines and ELCO’s main 
lines have been completed in the timeframe scheduled.  While surveying 
ELCO’s main lines, leak detection heard approximately a dozen possible 
leaks either on ELCO’s main lines or on customer’s service lines.  Once a 
final report is completed, ELCO will look further into the findings and 
notify the appropriate owners. 
 
Obstacles 
 
There were no obstacles in surveying ELCO’s main water lines for any 
possible leaks.   
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Project Modifications 
 
There were no modifications that needed to be made in surveying ELCO’s 
main water lines. 
 
Summary 
 
Tasks 1 – 5 described on ELCO’s Water Efficiency Grant for Leak 
Detection have been completed.  ELCO’s hired leak detection company 
will provide a detailed report by the end of the month.   
 
 
 
 


